
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, October 04, 2011 12:39 PM 
'Michael Stubblefield' 
mbarrett@limerockresources.com.; Jerry Smith 
RE: CONDOR B FEDERAL NO 1H TANK BATTERY 

Mike, 

Your request to backfill is approved. 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mailto:mstubblefield@talonlpe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 8:51 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: mbarrett@limerockresources.com.; Jerry Smith 
Subject: FW: CONDOR B FEDERAL NO 1H TANK BATTERY 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 

Talon/LPE is sending you the analytical results for the soil samples collected on 9/22/2011 at the Condor 8 Federal No. 
1H battery. 
Please review the analytical results, Lime Rock Resources is requesting permission to start backfilling the excavated area 
with new soil. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE 
Project Manager 

From: Celey Keene rmailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.coml 
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2011 3:53 PM 
To: Michael Stubblefield 
Cc: David Adkins 

Subject: CONDOR B FEDERAL NO 1H TANK BATTERY 

THANK YOU, 
Celey Keene 
Lab Director 
Cardinal Laboratories 
101 East Marland 

i 



Hobbs, NM 88240 
T: (575)393-2326 
F: (575)393-2476 
e-mail: celev.keene@cardinallabsnm.com 
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